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Principal’s Update
Last night we welcomed the class of 2024 back for their GCSE Awards Evening. It was, as always,

brilliant to hear how our students have progressed from Broadland into the world of further education,

training and work. There were lots of lots of lovely comments made about the year group, but the key

messages that came through and underpinned their superb GCSE results were that their attendance as

a year group was excellent, they worked hard and that they supported each other.

I would like to thank in advance all of the students, parents and staff that have been putting in the hours

to prepare for the Christmas fair tomorrow. We are really looking forward to seeing you from 10.30 -

2.30!

Finally, a reminder that students will continue to be working in lessons all the way through to the end of

term. On the last day of term, we have our Christmas lunch as well at the charity Christmas jumper

day. The day will finish with awards assemblies for all year groups in the main hall.

Have a lovely weekend!

School Photographs – Deadline December 11th
Vancols Photographers are pleased to confirm that the School Photographs are ready to view using the

QR code on your proof card. If you have already scanned the QR code on the Proof and registered you

will receive an auto email notification. If you have not done it yet, don’t panic, you can still view by

scanning the QR code on your Proof and following the instructions.

If by chance you have not received your Proof or it has been lost you can call Vancols Parent Line on

01206 273711, for class photos you will need the school number. For individual photographs you will

need the pupil’s admission number from the school database.

6th December 2024

MFL Spelling Bee

Harry J and Darla Y participated in the Year 7 OAT MFL

Regional Spelling Bee final at CNS this week. They

worked extremely hard to learn the spellings of 100

French words, which is a fantastic

achievement! Congratulations to Harry who has made it

through to the National Final in Cambridge! Very well done

to both students, who were excellent ambassadors for our

school.
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Sports Report

On Wednesday, we took a group of students to 
the North Norfolk Cross Country 
Championships. There were notable finishes 
from: 

Yr 7- Jacob 8th, Tabby 6th, Ava L 7th. 

Yr 8/9- Henry 6th, Jensen 7th, Niamh 1st, Emily 
W 3rd, Emily G 10th. 

Yr 10/11- Jonah 4th, Milo 6th, Seth 8th, Lillie 
7th. 

Qualifiers for the Norfolk Schools 
Championships to be held at Wymondham 
College in January will be informed once the 
full results have been received from 
yesterday.

On Tuesday we had over 20 year 7s (and two 
amazing year 10 helpers) attend another rugby 
development day! These days are an amazing 
opportunity for students to experience rugby 
and have a fun and very muddy day. Thanks to 
all the coaches at North Walsham Rugby Club 
and remember they run junior sessions.

Also on Tuesday, we took two year 7 netball 
teams to a tournament at Aylsham high 
school. The girls played really well and each 
team had two wins. Well done to all who 
played!

6th December 2024
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Prom 2025
Thank you to our prom sponsors so far! As a reminder, we would like to make prom as affordable as possible 

to students and families this year and the prom committee have a great selection of sponsorship opportunities 

available. All sponsorship will go directly to reducing ticket prices. If you know of any local businesses who 

may wish to get involved, please email classof2025prom@broadlandhighoa.co.uk.

6th December 2024
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Thank you to our prom sponsors so far! 
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